## Rod Parsley

May 21, 2014

Pastor Sonny & Julie Arguinzoni P.O. Box 3760 250 W. Arrow Highway San Dimas, CA 91773

Dear Pastor Sonny & Julie,

Joni and I send our warmest greetings and congratulations to you as you celebrate not only 50 years of marriage, but also 50 years of fruitful ministry. As you know, 50 is the number of jubilee, and I believe there is a double measure of jubilee anointing upon this year for both your family and your ministry.

Gospel ministry at the best of times can be an underestimated and unappreciated occupation. Perhaps the most unheralded ministry is to those who are most overlooked and underserved—the ones trapped in the chains of abuse and addiction. We celebrate your courage and determination to not leave behind even one of these for whom Jesus gave His life.

What a time of celebration that will be as thousands of people who were once bound and have been set free by the blood of Jesus come together from around the world to form a great congregation filled with gratitude and praise for the life-changing power of the cross of Christ. We are happy to be able to add our "Amen!" to that gathering of saints.

Once again, congratulations on having achieved the milestones of half a century of both marriage and ministry. May you encounter more and more of God's blessing and favor in the days ahead.

Yours for the Harvest,

Pastor Rod Parsley